
 

 

13th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
The food assessment for Year 9, week beginning 17.06.24 will not be taking place as scheduled. The 
students will be making Fajitas this week instead, the ingredients for this were supplied previously. 
The assessment will take place at a later date, and you will be notified of this via Classcharts.  
 
Thanks for your support. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs. Sydia Wint 
 
Head of Food & Nutrition 
 

wints@watling.academy 
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